
Dear Legislators: 
I urge you to vote in favor of passing SB 428-1, the SBAC and ODE audit bill. The waste of taxpayer 
money on assessments and collateral damage being done to kids, teachers and our public school 
system are huge problems that beg an answer asap. Good, reliable, and valid data is needed to 
make good decisions. A well-done audit will help provide the information required to make positive 
changes to our public education system. PLEASE vote "YES".  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Paul "Pat" Eck, Taxpayer & 
 
Member of: Oregon Grange, Oregon Public Education Network, AGAHST, Oregon Retired Educators 
Association, National Retired Educators Association, OEA-R 
 


